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One of my foremost priorities is to respond to the concems of U.S. persons
residing here jn Switzerland. According to Swiss Secretariat tor Migration
statistics, there are more than 20,000 U.S. persons residing in Switzerland and
mauy more Swiss citizens who hold dual citizenship with the United States.
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Sowe UL, persons who have lived in
Switerland and held sccounts at a Swiss financial institution for decades have

reported that they have recsived notices of account closure and that Swiss citizen
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